
November Newsletter 

Thanksgiving Break-The studio will be closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday Monday, 

November 20TH through Saturday, November 25th. Have a GREAT Thanksgiving!!!!  

Remember if you are part of the main cast of  “Polar Express” you will have rehearsal on 

Sunday, November 26th from 8:00-10:00am.  

Costume Fees Due Dec 1ST!  

Yes! It is that time a year again. Time to order costumes for our Spring Shows!!!!!! We must or-
der costumes over winter break and into the first of January to guarantee they are in for our pic-
ture week in May. Dancer’s will be getting measured in class during the month of December.  

Please keep in mind that costume fees for the upcoming 2023 Spring Recitals are due December 
1ST, 2023. Any costume fees not paid by December 15th will be ran with the card on file on De-
cember 15th! 

Costume fees are as follows: 

3-4 yr. old Combo class/Pre-Ballet/Mini HH class-$65.00 /buys 1 costume 

5-7 Combo class-$115.00/ buys 2 costumes, 8+ Combo class-$150.00/buys 2 costumes 

Regular class-$75.00/class buys 1 costume 

 

Remember these costumes you will keep and have your yearly dance picture in! 

 

Class Cancelation: Students that drop after January 1st will be charged a $100.00 drop fee. If 

you don’t plan on participating after “The Polar Express” please make sure to let us know! 

Grande Finale Dance Studio 

Performance Teams 
REMINDER for all Performance teams that your first competition of the year will be 
Saturday, December 2nd. A New Dance Experience will be held at Park Rose High School.  
Schedules will be sent out to you soon.  

“The Polar Express”   

 Our Grande Finale Dancers will be performing “The Polar Express” on 
Tuesday, December 19th at Sherwood Center for the Arts, show times are 2:00 
& 6:00pm. We would like to invite all of you to attend.  This is going to be a fun 
show with great dancing and music not to mention a great way to get into the 
holiday mood you don’t want to miss it! Tickets will be available at the front 
desk and online starting November 1st.  Ticket prices are $20.00. Please keep in 
mind our Holiday Day shows tend to sell out so get your tickets early. Hope to see you there! 

Hello Parents and Dancers it has been a very busy and crazy month of October and we are already 
into November. We are not sure where the time has gone! We have enjoyed getting to know all of 
our new families and dancers this year! 
 
We have so many events coming up we are looking forward to. We are headed to Disneyland with 
our older Performance Team class Nov 18th-22nd to perform! We are super excited about this trip 
and what to remind everyone that there will be no class the week of Thanksgiving November 20th-
25th. After this our first competition of the year for our Performance Teams will be Saturday, De-
cember 2nd. Then we head into our all new winter production of “The Polar Express”! 

Winter Aerial 
 Our winter aerial session starts Monday, November 27th registration is open and clas-
ses are filling quickly. You may email to register or simply go online to your account and add 
that class. 


